
 
 
 
4 CORPORATE PLANNING DEPARTMENT - TRANSFER OF POST (AN92-2004) 
 
In order to assist the Assistant Chief Executive (Community Planning) in meeting the demands of the 
Community Planning agenda, a Senior Policy Planning Officer was seconded to the Department from 
the Social Work Department for an initial period of eight months from 1st August, 2003 to 31st March, 
2004. 
 
As a result of the increasing complexity and demands upon the department, the Assistant Chief 
Executive (Management) and the Director of Social Work have agreed that the post and postholder 
should be transferred to Corporate Planning.  The postholder is in agreement with this proposal. 
 
Accordingly, the Committee is requested to approve the transfer of the post of Senior Policy Planning 
Officer from Social Work to Corporate Planning. 
 
The cost of this proposal in a full financial year will be met from a transfer of budget from the Social 
Work Department. 
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